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9th March 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

On behalf of the Governing Body, I am writing to inform you of a change to the session fees for our 

Newchurch Robins Club with effect from the start of the summer term, Thursday 16th April 2020. 

You may recall receiving a letter from the previous service provider ABC Link Club in Q1 2019 when they 

communicated their intention to increase session fees with effect from April 2019 by 4%.  We did not 

implement this pricing change and the session fees have remained static throughout the last couple of 

years.   

Following a full and comprehensive review to build upon the existing success of the club and secure the 

longer term financial viability we believe that the time is right to implement a 5% increase to session fees.  

We have not taken this decision lightly and we have considered a number of factors as part of this process.  

Our parents tell us that they believe our provision to be of a very high standard with flexibility to support 

busy family life and our children tell us that they love coming to our club.  We are fortunate to be supported 

by a team of highly qualified and dedicated staff who constantly strive to continually improve the setting.   

The 5% increase will mean the following changes:  

Session Current Price Price with effect 

from 16.4.20 

7.30-9.00 6.28 6.59 

8.00-9.00 4.21 4.42 

3.00-4.30 5.18 5.43 

3.00-5.00 7.27 7.63 

3.00-6.00 11.48 12.05 

 

The price increase will be automatically applied through Parentpay.  If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact our School Business Manager on 01925 763 427.   

We thank you in advance for your continued support.   

With kindest regards, 

 

Mrs J Narraway 

Head Teacher  


